29 November 2010

Dear 27277777,

When you were in hospital you or your relatives agreed for you to be part of the STITCH (Trauma)
study which is for people who have had a head injury. As part of the study, we at the Neurosurgical
Trials Unit contact STITCH (Trauma) patients at three, six and twelve months after their head injury
to see how they are doing.

We would be grateful if you (or someone on your behalf) could complete the enclosed questionnaire
and return it using the postal vouchers provided, which can be exchanged at your post office. The
information from the questionnaire will be used to help us improve the treatment of head injuries and,
of course, will be confidential.

If you have any problems completing the questionnaire, please contact your local neurosurgeon
(XXXXXXXXX) at (YYYYYY Hospital, City), and they will be glad to help.

Yours sincerely,

Dr B Gregson
Trial Director

Neurosurgical Trials Unit,
3-4 Claremont Terrace,
Newcastle University,
Newcastle upon Tyne,
NE2 4AE, U.K.

Tel: 0191 222 5793





